YSGOL UWCHRADD CANTONIAN

Fairwater Road, Fairwater, Cardiff, CF5 3JR

Tel/Ffôn: **029 2041 5250**

E-mail/E-bost: cantonianhigh@cardiff.gov.uk Website/Gwefan: www.cantonianhighschool.net

Headteacher/Pennaeth: Mrs D Gill

04 January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 11 Parents' Evening – Thursday 21st January

Due to health and safety restrictions in relation to Covid-19, we are unable to hold our Year 11 Parents' Evening as usual this year. However, we are keen to ensure that there is an opportunity to discuss your child's progress with you. Therefore, Year 11 form tutors, Miss Davies and key staff will be conducting these progress meetings with you via telephone with the aim to discuss:

- Your child's progress to date
- His/her engagement in blended learning
- Year 11 transition to sixth form, college, or another training provider

A member of staff will telephone you on Thursday 21st January between 3.00pm and 6.00pm to conduct this meeting. If you are not available during that time, please contact Miss Davies, Head of Year 11, by email (krd@cantonian.cardiff.sch.uk) to make alternative arrangements.

Yours sincerely

MR G D P JONES
Head of School